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ADB looking for researchers on Pacific
economic linkages
By Ashlee Betteridge
26 March 2014

The  Asian  Development  Bank’s  Pacific  Department  is  searching  for  researchers  to
undertake six studies to improve understanding on the evolving linkages between Pacific
economies.

The ADB is looking for international economists with at least three years of experience in a
relevant field to conduct research on imports, exports, ODA, investment and finance, labour
and remittances and tourism in the region.

The positions and full terms of reference for each of the six positions are available on
the ADB’s consultant recruitment platform (enter the search filters as follows: Regional,
Multisector, International, 3 months to 1 year, less than $100,000). Applications close April
7. For any further details, contact Joel Hernandez (jhernandez.consultant@adb.org).
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